
From: Mannixarch@aol.com [mailto:Mannixarch@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 10:44 AM 
To: ECOSUB 
Cc: catulewind@blm.gov 
Subject: Application 09-08-003 Electrical Facilities 

 
Hello Lain Fisher, 
Greg Thomsen, 
 
We are writing about the Electrical Facilities in the East County area of San Diego County. We own 
property in Jacumba CA.  
 
We are concerned with the health risk with the 200KV lines. Does this cause any health issues? This 
topic needs to be addressed. 
 
We are also concerned with adding towers and a sea of wires since the area is of a natural landscape. 
This issue needs to be addressed.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Dan & Tami Mannix 
 
439 El Cajon Blvd 
El Cajon, Ca 92020 
 
Office: 619-588-7730 
Fax:   619-588-2932 
Cell:   619-302-7730 
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